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August 26, 2021
Welcome back!  We are so excited to have the students back in the building and to see their smiling faces again.

Our preschool and kindergarten students will be joining us next Wednesday, September 1st for their first day of school.  

Our next school Mass is Wednesday, Sept.1st at 10:30am.   The 7th and 8th  grade students will be leading us.  Please plan to come and celebrate the Mass with all of us!  

Marathon kick off is planned for Friday, Sept 3rd.  

There will be no school on Monday, Sept 6th for Labor Day.

Actors in grades 7-12 are invited to audition for the fall musical - Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat.  Auditions will be held on September 7th at 7 pm and September 9th at 3:15 pm in the Minneota High School choir room. (Students are welcome to attend both dates but only need to attend one.)  Students should prepare a short musical selection to sing at auditions.  Students in grades 4-6 are invited to be part of our children’s chorus. No formal audition required, but there will be an informational meeting for students and their parents on Thursday, 9/9 at 7 pm in the choir room.  If you have any questions, please contact aubree.cheadle@minneotaschools.org.   

We are planning to have a St. Edward School float in the Boxelder Bug Days Parade on Sunday, Sept 12th.  The parade begins at 1 pm and we will be sending permission forms home in the family folder next week.  If you would like to help with float preparations, please call the school office.
Photoworks will be here on Thursday, September 16th for school photos.  We will distribute informational folders when we receive them.
We would like to sincerely thank the many people for all of the hard work and donations over the last few months.  The list is too long to recognize everyone individually  but we truly appreciate everything that is done for our school. 
For anyone not using Scrip, please consider beginning to use this simple, no expense way of fundraising for your own child/children's/grandchildren’s  tuition.  Even family members far away can participate.  Scrip is fundraising while you shop.  No soliciting or selling required!  You purchase gift cards for places you shop and a percentage goes directly to St. Edward school AND your child/children's tuition.  It can't get any easier than that!!  

� EMBED MS_ClipArt_Gallery  ���





St. Edward Catholic School


Fr. Todd Petersen, Pastor * Jaci Garvey, Principal


210 W. 4th Street * Minneota, Minnesota 56264


Phone:(507) 872-6391 * Fax: (507) 872-5263


Email: jgarvey@stedscatholicschool.com


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.stedscatholicschool.com" �www.stedscatholicschool.com�











_1227730574

